A note from Mrs Birss

Welcome back to school everyone. We hope you have all had a relaxing half term and the children are ready for the busy half term ahead!

We have had a few parents query what is 'EYFS' in messages from school. EYFS (Early Years Foundation Stage) includes our 2yr olds, nursery and reception classes.



Reception Class 1 and 2 Autumn 2 Newsletter

Important Reminders:

Remember children need to arrive at school by 8:50am daily. By arriving on time, this will allow for a smooth start to each day of learning which starts promptly at 9am.

Can all items of clothing please have your child's name in.

This term in class we are learning about...

Our topic for this half term will be Autumn and Christmas.

Your child will be learning about:

The changes in seasons

Animals and hibernation.

Winter

The Christmas Story

Weekly reminders:

Children will need their PE kits each Wednesday after the holidays. This is a white t-shirt, black shorts and gym shoes.

Homework:

Children will have their reading folder sent home on a Monday with new sounds or a reading book. Please let us know how they are getting on at home by writing in the reading record book. It is also nice to hear what stories your child enjoys at home. Reading folders need to be returned on a Friday.

Educational Visits and assemblies this half term:

This half term we have the following events and activities:

Important dates:

Halloween Disco - 4th November Christmas Dinner Day - 10th December

EYFS concert - 13th December

Christmas Fayre - 19th December

